Historic Preservation Commission
of Rapid City

300 sixth st. rapid city, s.d. 57701

May 28, 2009

Rapid City Planning Commission
300 Sixth Street
Rapid City, SD 57701

Re: Comprehensive Preservation Plan
Dear Planning Commission members:

The Rapid City Historic Preservation Commission received a Certified Local Government
(CLG) grant for 2008-2009 to revise the Comprehensive Preservation Plan. On March 2,
2009, M.L. Dennis was awarded the contract to revise the Plan. The Historic
Preservation Commission met during the months of March and April to update and revise
the Preservation Plan. The revised Comprehensive Preservation Plan was adopted by
the Commission on May 15, 2009. The Historic Preservation Commission requests that
the Comprehensive Preservation Plan be adopted as an element of the City of Rapid
City’s master planning process.

Sincerely,

(oot

Pat Roseland
Secretary
Rapid City Historic Preservation Commission




